
 
 
October 15, 2015 
 

Main Street and 6th Street intersection in 
Williston scheduled to reopen Saturday  
 
Beginning Saturday, October 17, the 6th Street and Main Street intersection in Williston 
is expected to reopen to through traffic on Main Street. A portion of 6th Street near the 
intersection will remain temporarily closed and traffic traveling on 6th Street may be 
unable to access Main Street. This is part of the Main Street Reconstruction project 
which includes replacement of storm drains, sewer, water, sidewalks, landscaping and 
signal lights.  
 
The NDDOT Williston District serves the transportation needs of the communities in 
northwestern North Dakota, including Williston, Alexander, Watford City, New Town, 
Stanley, and Berthold. NDDOT has been working very hard to build new bypasses, 
expand roadways, and provide roadway improvements that will enhance traffic 
movement.  
 

 


